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Bridget PIlitt Joins CSBS as Learning and
Development SVP

Dec 21, 2022

Washington, D.C.—The Conference of State Bank Supervisors (CSBS) today announced
Bridget Plitt as senior vice president of learning and development. Plitt most recently
served as chief learning officer at the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC).

Plitt will develop and refine the vision and roadmap for CSBS’s learning and development
function. She will also lead the learning team in delivering high-quality technical and
professional development content for member, internal and industry needs.

“Bridget brings tremendous expertise in training and development strategy,” said EVP of
Strategic Engagement Margaret Liu. “Her leadership will be indispensable in establishing
CSBS as the premiere learning organization for the state regulatory system and fostering
a culture of continuous learning.”

Prior to joining CSBS, Plitt served with the OCC for nearly a decade, holding multiple
positions. She also held positions with the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau as
supervision learning manager and with the Federal Reserve as compliance supervisory
training specialist.

Plitt also worked with several Fortune 500 companies and government agencies,
including Stanley Black & Decker, Marriott International, the National Institutes of Health,
the Transportation Security Administration and the U.S. Department of Housing and
Urban Development. She holds both a Doctorate in Organizational Leadership and a
Bachelor of Arts degree in Psychology from Hood College. She also holds a Master of Arts
degree in Instructional Systems Development and a Master of Fine Arts degree in Imaging
and Digital Arts from the University of Maryland, Baltimore County.
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The Conference of State Bank Supervisors (CSBS) is the national organization of bank
regulators from all 50 states, American Samoa, District of Columbia, Guam,

Puerto Rico and U.S. Virgin Islands. State requlators supervise roughly three-quarters of
all U.S. banks and a variety of non-depository financial services. CSBS, on behalf of state
regulators, also operates the Nationwide Multistate Licensing System to license and
register non-depository financial service providers in the mortgage, money services
businesses, consumer finance and debt industries.
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